EARL TWP SUPERVISORS - AGENDA MARCH 17, 2022

Chairman Rick Kochel called to order the Earl Township Board of Supervisors meeting held on Thursday,
March 17th, 2022, at 7:00 a.m. The following were present: Supervisors Rick Kochel, Tom Plitt, and
Daniel Fox. Candie Johnson, Lee Zimmerman. and EK3 Design Architects, LLC.

The Board of Supervisors meet on March 11, 2022 for an Executive Session on a personnel matter.

New Business:

1. Mark Hackenburg from RGS addressed the Board of Supervisor on behalf of Garden Spot
Village West Campus and Ingerman Developer. Mark reviewed the potential extension of
sanitary sewer service to the Earl Township Sewer Plant, with a pump station being proposed on
the East side of New Holland Road and the proposal to put the lines within the Township Right-
of-Ways. After a brief discussion, the Board asked Mr. Hackenburg to provide them with
comments from the Earl Township Sewer Authority.

2. Eric Vosburgh from EK3 Design Architects reviewed the plans for the New Township Storage
Building.

3. The Board reviewed the Ordinance updates prepared by Candie Johnson and Lee Zimmerman,
these updates are pertaining to the parking of vehicle, trailers, equipment and other items within
the Township and Township Roads. The Board will review the update and share their thoughts.

4. The Board reviewed the definitions of Dedication of Right-of-way or the Reservation of Right-
of-Way for new projects.

5. Lee reported that he has received an application for a laborer position within the Township Road
Department. The Board asked Lee to speak with the applicant and follow up with them.

Adjournment:
1. Rick made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:19 am. Tom seconded the motion, and all voted
yes.
Respectfully submitted:

Candie L. Johnson, Secretary



